
We understand that you have certain personal products you customarily use, such
as shampoo, conditioner, body lotion, sunscreen, toothpaste, deodorant or
shaving cream. However, we kindly ask you to only bring natural, chemical-free or
organic personal products to the farm. If this is not possible, we will gladly
provide an organic or natural alternative to any item you might need.
We also ask that you refrain from brining your own food to the Connected Living
Farm. We have an abundance of healthy, local, organic foods, which we will
prepare for you. Upon your departure, we will be more than happy to make a
travel package for you, including water, tea, fresh juices, organic snacks or
sandwiches. 
If you have any dietary restrictions, please  let us know and we will create
individualized, organic meals for you. 

Dear Visitors 
to the TEDS Connected Living Farm 

Since November 1999,  Brenda and Sean McCarthy have worked to improve the Connected
Living Farm, by keeping the farm as pristine and organic as possible and restoring natural
systems. Now, the only non-organic inputs to the farm are the fuels and lubricants for the
farm’s machinery. Their journey to create the most organic and healing land in the world has
lead them to understand that God and nature provide everything needed to live a healthy,
harmonious, and blessed life. 
 
To support these conservation efforts, we ask visitors to adhere to the following requests: 
 

 
Thank you for your cooperation. 
We hope you have a wonderful stay at the TEDS Connected Living Farm,
 

Brenda & Sean McCarthy


